
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Next meeting will be January 18, 2024***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

Art Chaves—Jan 11 ~ Bob Ciesel—Feb 8 
 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

January!  Joe Hayes, Paul Bouchard, Jim 
Watt, Chuck Staten, Joe Brooks, Steve 
Bogart, Nelson Clarke, John Denne. 

Classes resume Sunday January 7, 

2024 see you there. 

Inviting Young Adults, 18-39: 
Diocesan Lenten Retreat 
“Sacrificial Love; The 

Redemption of Suffering” 
February 17-18, 2024* 

Come begin your Lenten 
journey with engaging 
speakers (including Bishop 
Liam Cary, Sr. Ignacia Carrillo, 
FMA, Fr. Caleb Cunningham), 

Eucharistic Adoration with an opportunity to 
celebrate the Sacrament of Penance (with Bp. Cary, 
Fr. Mena, or Fr. Cunningham), time for personal 
prayer and reflection, small group fellowship, and 
Sunday Mass celebrated by Bishop Cary at the 
beautiful, peaceful Cascade View Retreat Center, 
Powell Butte. For more info, or to register, visit 
DioceseofBaker.org. 

*early/late arrival/departure available by request. 
Supported by the Bishop's Annual Appeal. 

WILD GOOSE FOLLOWERS 

Mark January 9th on your calendar.  Father 
Dave Pivonka from Wild Goose Ministries will 

be releasing his latest video “My Father’s 
Father”. 

This video shows an urgent need to know God 
as Father amidst the background of his 

hometown and relationship he shared with 
his dad. 

 

Father Mike Schmitz 
Download  the app Ascension Bible & 

Catechism and join Father Mike’s podcast the 
Bible in a year. 

Epiphany House 
Blessing with Chalk 

 
This Blessing is a centuries old 
tradition that you as a family 
can do on the feast of the 

Epiphany.  The blessing has biblical roots tied to the Passover in 
the book of Exodus: 12:1-13. It takes place on the Epiphany 
marking the visitation of the Magi to the Christ Child and the 
revelation that Jesus is the son of God. This traditional home 
blessing will serve as a symbol of hope and a visible reminder of 
faith and will be a strong reminder of how important God is to us 
and what an important factor Jesus is in our daily lives. 
 
Why chalk? Chalk is an ordinary substance of the earth, “dust” and 
reminds us we are dust of the earth. Blessed chalk and instructions 
for Blessing the Home will be available at the office and on Sunday, 
January 7th as you leave the church. 

20+C+M+B+24 

Join Bishop Cary for a Holy Hour for Life, Jan. 18th, 8-9pm (PT) at 
St. Francis of Assisi Church in Bend or via Livestream by going to 
DioceseOfBaker.org. Bishops across America will be leading hours 
of prayer before our Lord in the Holy Eucharist throughout the 
night of the 18th as part of the 2024 National Prayer Vigil for Life. 
We hope you can join us in this important time of prayer.  


